
From: thompsonkathleen1@gmail.com on behalf of Kathleen Thompson
To: Water Draft Permit Comments
Subject: Big Creek
Date: Wednesday, March 19, 2014 1:31:15 PM

To:  ADEQ

A Vac Tanker should not be used on field 7 of C&H Hog Farm.  Spreading
manure on Field 7 would

be irresponsible!  On March 16, 2014 a pool of water from field 7 was
draining into

Big Creek!  Field 7 is in the floodplain and adjacent to Big Creek.

Name

   Kathleen Thompson

Address

810 N. Jackson Dr
            Fayetteville, AR.  72701

-- 
kathleen@yourmovemanagers.net
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